
Country Club District Homes Association 
Annual Meeting, September 12, 2020 

 
 
For those neighbors who were unable to attend our annual meeting yesterday, our host Country 
Club Christian Church recorded the call for us.  Simply click on the link below and it should open 
for you.  The meeting begins about 20 minutes into the recording; we began recording around 
9:15 a.m. and did not commence the formal meeting until 9:30 to allow any neighbors having 
technical difficulties to call in.  We chose to leave these first 20 minutes in so neighbors can 
enjoy the conversation among attendees and have a chance to put names with faces. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to the Board through this email 
address. 
 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NdYGQbWxj7mVkz1XYwW2C_V8ekpKBy-z/view?usp=sharing  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NdYGQbWxj7mVkz1XYwW2C_V8ekpKBy-z/view?usp=sharing

